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EXTERNAL SENDER

Dear Havtil & NEA Colleagues,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft amendments to the
Norwegian Activities Regulations. 

EOSCA fully agree with and support the proposed changes to Section 63 in
the Activity Regulations and we appreciate the harmonisation with REACH
on this aspect, that the proposed changes will lead to.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Nik

-----------------------------------------
Nik Robinson
NIKAM Consulting Limited

Executive Secretary, EOSCA
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